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It’s Official: Tasmania becomes the third Australian state to pass VAD bill.
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22nd April 2021
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The World Federation of Right to Die Societies congratulates Tasmania for receiving Royal Assent for its End-of-Life-Choices (VAD) Bill 2020, following the states of Victoria and Western Australia. 
Another state has joined the growing ranks of jurisdictions in the world where individuals can legally have a choice at the end of their life for a humane and dignified death.
It has been a remarkable journey; three previous  Labor/Green sponsored Bills tabled in the House of Assembly in 2009, 2013 and 2017 did not even pass into the committee stage. The current private members Bill, tabled by Upper House Independent Member, Hon. Mike Gaffney (MLC),  took 30 months of input and community consultation including considering legislation abroad, before being passed on Monday March 23rd, 2021.
Gaffney: “Tasmania benefited from reflecting on the strengths and limitations of existing legislation in Victoria and Western Australia to compile a Bill with a person-centric ethic while having legislative rigour and appropriate safeguards to ensure due process for all involved.”
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